
Arts and 

Culture 

Evening 2017 

 

On Tuesday 27th June, we held our Arts 

and Culture evening, where we 

showcased our heritage and other arts 

work from around the school. All 

classes from Reception to Year 6 were 

opened, to show the amazing learning 

that has taken place this year. 


